

Dear Penn-Trafford Families.

The eighth period Administration and Management students of Penn-Trafford High School are teaming up with the Ronald McDonald House Charity and selling apparel designed by the students themselves! The students have worked very hard creating these designs and are eager to begin the process of selling these products.

The eighth-period class exclusively will be holding two raffles; a chance to win a signed JuJu Smith-Schuster or Sidney Crosby jersey. Every \$10 spent towards the class's products will give you the chance to enter one of the two raffles. We will be selling short-sleeved t-shirts for \$10, long-sleeved t-shirts for \$15, and hoodies for \$25.

Over the last thirteen years, this project has donated over \$99,000 to local charities and causes. Over the course of four months, the students develop a company name and logo, design the shirt, set goals, create a commercial and sell their product. The purpose of this project is for them to learn first-hand how to be a Project Manager and learn the basics of running a business.

This year, our recipient is Ronald McDonald House Charities (RMHC). Since 1974, RMHC has created programs that strengthen families during difficult times. RMHC provides vital resources and compassionate care to children and their families being served by leading hospitals worldwide. For our project, the proceeds will be donated to the Pittsburgh location.

Please help support the Ronald McDonald House Charity by ordering some PT apparel. Scan this QR code using your phone camera to be directed to our online store:

Respectfully,

## **Administration and Management Period 8**

pthspd8@penntrafford.org

O @ourwarriorhome8

ttps://ourwarriorhome.itemorder.com/sale

